
Are you a farmer or land manager in Cannock Chase AONB? 

Cannock Chase AONB Partnership wants to help farmers and land managers in the AONB 

prepare for the changes being introduced to agricultural support over the next few years. 

Change is coming 

The face of UK agriculture is changing.  From 2021 direct payments (the Basic Payment 

Scheme) will be phased out in the lead up to the roll out of a new Environmental Land 

Management Scheme (ELM) in 2024 which will focus on: 

• Improving the environment 

• Improving animal health and welfare 

• Reducing carbon emissions 

Farming in Protected Landscapes 
 
To help farmers and land managers in AONBs (as well as National Parks) prepare for these 
changes, from April 2021-24 Defra is introducing a new ‘Farming in Protected Landscapes’ 
scheme.  This will provide advice and funding for those in nationally protected landscapes to 
manage the natural environment, cultural heritage and public access.  The details of this 
scheme are still being prepared, but it appears it will be delivered through the AONBs and 
National Parks themselves. 
 
Support for farmers in Cannock Chase AONB 
 
In preparation for the new scheme, Cannock Chase AONB Partnership is beginning to contact 
all farmers and land managers who own or manage land within or in close proximity to 
Cannock Chase AONB.  To help with this task, they have appointed DJM Consulting and Arbor 
Vitae - two local rural consultancy firms with experience and expertise in land management. 
 
Over the next few weeks, information will be shared about: 
 

• Current opportunities with existing environmental schemes  

• Future opportunities for farmers and land managers in ELM and Farming in Protected 
Landscapes 

• Future opportunities as part of farmer networks in the AONB 
 
To learn more about the needs of the farming and landowning community in the AONB and 
to provide tailored support through the next few years, farmers and landowners are also 
being invited to complete a survey and take part in small group discussions and one to one 
meetings.  Due to the current restrictions, these will all take place remotely using 
videoconferencing/teleconferencing. 
 
Next Steps 
 

• Get in touch with Marie Charles at DJM Consulting if you farm and manage land in 
Cannock Chase AONB and want to take part and receive further communications: 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/939683/farming-changing.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/QNDBS69


Office line:  01746 714089 
Mobile:  07803 533461 
Email:   marie@theruralbusiness.co.uk 

• Take part in the survey. If you prefer to, you can also complete this survey over the 
phone with Marie – call on 01746 714089 today. 

• Register for one of the free online workshops in February or March 

• Spread the word - mention this to your neighbours, family members or friends who 
farm or manage land in the AONB. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/QNDBS69
https://landscapesforlife.org.uk/workshops

